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With reference to Examination Notification issued on 30th Oct 2021 by Examination 

Division, multiple requests are received from Students and their parents regarding 

postponement of examination due to the accommodation issues. 

 

Considering the genuine problem of students staying outside Vadodara, GSFC-U 

management has taken it into consideration and postponed the B.Tech Final Semester 

Examination scheduled from 15th Nov. 2021 for two weeks and the same will be 

rescheduled from 29th Nov 2021. Similarly, the examination for BBA/B.Tech Semester 

V has postponed for one week and rescheduled from 29th Nov. 2021. 

 

The detailed Time Table will be shared soon. All the concerned students and faculties 

are requested to kindly take a note of this. 

 

 

            - Asst. Registrar (Exams) 

GSFC University 

      
To - 

1. All the Students, GSFC University  

2. All Teaching/Visiting Staff, GSFC University  

3. Dean/Associate Deans, GSFC University 

 

CC to: 

1. Provost Office, GSFC University  

2. Director (Adm) & Registrar Office, GSFC University  

3. Director Campus & Dy. Director [Adm), GSFC University  

4. All the non-teaching staff GSFC University  

5. IT Division, GSFC University -To upload on GSFCU portal 


